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PRESS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

 

DATE/TIME: 05/07/24 at 1400 hours 

 

TYPE OF INCIDENT: Monterey County Sheriff’s Office to Host Memorial Service Honoring Deputies Who Have 

Lost Their Lives In The Line Of Duty -  

 

LOCATION: 1414 Natividad Road, Salinas, CA, 93906 

 

MEDIA CONTACT: Andres Rosas, Commander 
                                         831-261-5492 
                                         rosasae@co.monterey.ca.us 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

On Wednesday May 8th, 2024, at 1:00 PM, the Monterey County Sheriff’s Office will host a public memorial service 

to honor the memories of the 10 deputies who have lost their lives in the line of duty during the nearly 174-year 

history of the department.  The ceremony will be held at the Monterey County Sheriff’s Memorial Wall located in 

front of the main office at 1414 Natividad Road. 

 

Sheriff Tina Nieto, along with local dignitaries and the men and women of the Monterey County Sheriff’s Office 

will gather as the names of our fallen deputies are read aloud along with the story behind the ultimate sacrifice, they 

each made while serving the residents of Monterey County. 

 

This ceremony coincides with California Police Week, during which the names of 7 law enforcement officers were 

recognized and honored for giving their lives in the line of duty serving the citizens of California.  It also precedes 

National Police Week which is from Sunday May 12th through Saturday May 19th, 2024. During this time, the names 

of law enforcement officers who have lost their lives in the line of duty during the past year, will have their names 

entered onto the National Peace Officer Memorial in Washington DC. 

 

In 1962, President Kennedy proclaimed May 15th as National Peace Officers Memorial Day and the calendar week 

in which May 15th falls, as National Police Week.  This was established by a joint resolution of Congress in 1962, 

National Police Week pays special recognition to those law enforcement officers who have lost their lives in the line 

of duty for the safety and protection of others. 

 

The ceremony will feature the presentation of the colors by the Monterey County Sheriff’s Honor Guard and the 

placing of a wreath at each fallen deputies plaque on the memorial wall. 
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